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Thanks again to everyone who volunteered last Saturday to hang wall board and 
paint. Continued thanks to Paul, John, Bob, Elen and “drop in” volunteers.  
Lots of changes continue to happen at our new building. 
 
The Sanctuary has walls! Mudding and sanding is underway to prepare the walls 
for the sealant. Lights are going up and wall sockets are going in. Paint color has 
been chosen. 
Our Sanctuary is beginning to feel like a sanctuary! 
The Community Room is painted. The flooring and kitchen cabinets have been 
delivered. 
The ADA bathroom walls are painted. 
Wall board continues to go up in the offices and storage rooms.  
Old ceiling insulation is being replaced with new in the offices and hall. 
Work has begun in the entry space. 
Lora 
 


